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Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Miller, Darlene - SOL <Miller.Darlene@dol.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 3:40 PM
To: Mark Wohlschlegel
Cc: Oliver, Ramona - SOL; Lawrence, Steven - OASAM BOC
Subject: RE: Foia Request

Mr. Wohlschlegel: 
 
This request has been assigned to the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Administration and Management (OASAM) 
with tracking number 639720. As soon as OASAM initiates a start code in our tracking system, Mr. Mehrens will be able to 
track the progress of his request at www.dol.gov/foia. 
 
Thank you for contacting the U.S. Department of Labor and providing us an opportunity to serve you. -- 
 
Darlene Miller 
Office of Information Services/SOL 
Room N2414 
202.693.5442 
202.693.5389 (Fax) 

From: Mark Wohlschlegel [mailto:mark@getliberty.org]  
Posted At: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 8:49 AM 
Posted To: EFOIAMar11 
Conversation: Foia Request 
Subject: Foia Request 
   
Please see the attached Foia Request.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mark A. Wohlschlegel II 
Staff Attorney 
 
Americans For Limited Government 
9900 Main Street 
Suite 303 
Fairfax, Virginia 22031 
703.383.0880 (ext. 122) 
703.383.5288 (fax) 
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To: mark@getliberty.org 

From: miller.darlene@dol.gov 
 

Message Score: 1 High (60): Pass 

My Spam Blocking Level: Low Medium (75): Pass 

Low (90): Pass 

Block this sender 

Block dol.gov 
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This message was delivered because the content filter score did not exceed your filter level.
 

 


